International University Visit Agenda

Date: June 20, 2016

Time

Activity Person in charge

Hospital Visit

at Guest Room, Building of Faculty of Medicine, 1™ Floor
Osaka City University Graduate School of Medicine and Faculty of Medicine
1-4-3 Asahi-machi, Abeno-ku, Osaka 545-8586, JAPAN

14:30 Arrival at the entrance of Osaka City University Hospital

14:30 — 14:40| Welcome address Speech Prof. Kenji Ohata
14:40 — 15:40| Discussion and commemorative photo

15:40- 16:10 | Hospital mini tour

Name of Delegates from International University

Name Position
1 | Dr. Sabo Ojano President
2 | Madam Quk Ravin Vice President

Faculty of Medicine Osaka City University

Name

Position

Prof. Kenji Ohata

Dean (neurosurgery)

Prof. Masayasu Koyama

Head of International Exchange Committee (obstetrics)

Prof. Daisuke Tsuruta

International Exchange Committee (dermatology)




